
Dog Park Advisory Board Meeting Notes  October 3, 2022 at 5:15 p.m. 
 

Kathy Brown convened the meeting in the Conference Room in the Activity Trailer. 
 
Attending: Kathy Brown, Deb McComas, Donna Cawthorne, Warren Grant 
 

Visitors / Public Comment: N/A 

 

Meeting Notes of August 29, 2022 were accepted and approved on a motion by  
Deb, seconded by Warren and passed by unanimous vote. 
 

Correspondence / Information: N/A 

 

Member Inquiries / Incidents: N/A 

 

Discussion: 

• Fido Float Review: Kathy reported that the event was a success, attracting 
approximately 75 attendees. Set-up and take-down were quick and smooth. In 
advance of next year's event, DPAB will review the entrance rules and clarify the sign-
in and waiver process for both members and non-members. The flyer will emphasize 
that registration prior to the event is mandatory. 

 

• Online Orientation: The online orientation consists of 14 slides with text, narrative 
and quiz questions. Kathy emailed it to DPAB members and asked them to send their 
comments to her. Once it is reviewed and edited, Kathy will send it to Ed Ebenbach, 
Chair of the Telecommunications Advisory Board, for further preparation. Kathy will 
ask Ed if he is available to record Deb McComas presenting the narrative and Susie 
Danzis presenting the slides during the in-person orientation on November 9, 2022. 

 

New Park Equipment: Kathy reported that the new interactive dog park equipment will 
probably be installed in the spring.  
 
Orientations:  
Saturday, October 22 at 4:30 p.m. in the Activity Trailer: Deb and Michael McComas 
Wednesday, November 9 at 4:00 p.m. in the Activity Trailer: Deb and Michael McComas 
 
Adjournment: On a motion by Deb, seconded by Warren and approved by the Board, the 
meeting was adjourned at 6:06 p.m. 
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